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Message from Mrs Larkin 
 

Celebrate Learning  
It’s always such a delight visiting classrooms to witness the wonderful learning our students experience at 
PPS.  This week in Kindergarten they were working inside and out, solving multiplication problems, sorting 
‘k’, ‘c’ and ‘ck’ words.  They also read the ‘Big Book of Bugs’ and went looking for bugs in the school grounds 
with their torches.   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

Messages from the office 
 

Athletics Carnival 
This year our Athletics Carnival will be held on Monday 17 June 2024 at Trumper all students in 
Kindergarten to Year 6 participate.  More details will be sent home via School Bytes.  Parents are 
welcome to attend. 
 
Sibling Enrolments for Kindergarten 2025 
If you have a sibling child who will be eligible for Kindergarten 2025, the school office is now taking 
enrolment applications online. The 'Application to enrol in a NSW Government school' can be found by 
clicking on this link: https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=7432 

 

 

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=7432


 
 

Walk and Talk Tours for 
Kindergarten 2025 Prospective 
Families  
We are pleased to announce that we will be commencing walk and 
talk tours for prospective families. The first tour will be on 
Wednesday 12 June at 9.30am.  Please book into a tour by clicking 
on this link.      https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/zczqx 
 
Please spread the word if you know anyone enrolling in 2025! 

 
 
 
 
 

SPORT REPORTS 

 

PSSA Soccer 
On Friday the 17th May, PSSA soccer players travelled to Queens Park for our very first soccer match of 
2024. We arrived at Field 5 to play against Kensington Public School. The senior team bravely walked 
onto the field, a united team of eleven, ready for the first twenty-minute half. 
 
We performed well and our skill level was very good, considering we had only had one training session 
together. The seniors unfortunately lost the game 5-0, but it didn’t really matter about the score, 
because we were focusing on having fun and how to collaborate as a team. The juniors lost 3-1, 
however everyone agreed that we did really well, as it was some people's first-time playing soccer.  
 
We were all proud of each other and the feedback that we got from the coaches was really helpful. We 
look forward to our next game! 
 
By Samantha, Felix and Lucas Ribas 
 

PSSA Netball 
On Friday the 17th May, our netball teams competed in our first PSSA game of 2024 at Waverley netball 
courts, against Bondi Public School.  
 
The Seniors were triumphant with a score of 11-8 and the Junior team won 2-1. Both teams used their 
learning powers of collaboration, perseverance and celebration. We shared the ball with all players and 
at the end of the game, we celebrated in a kind and respectful way. We had loads of fun and are really 
proud of ourselves and the other team for giving us a good challenge and a good game.  
 
We know PADDO cannot wait for our next game. 
 
By Emma, Liv and Joanna 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/zczqx


 
 



Calendar dates for 2024 
 
 

Wednesday 29 May  Debating Team go to Kensington Public School 

Thursday 30 May 
Wear It Yellow Day – for National Reconciliation 
Week  

Monday 10 June 
Public Holiday – King’s Birthday long weekend 
(school closed)  

Tuesday 11 June 
Debating online debate against Randwick Public 
School 

Wednesday 12 June  Walk and Talk at 9.30am (K2025 for new families) 

Monday 17 June 
Athletics Carnival – Kindergarten to Year 6 at 
Trumper Park  

Friday 21 June 
P&C and POOSC BBQ  4pm – 6pm (all families 
welcome) 

Friday 28 June Last day for PSSA for Term 2 

Wednesday 3 July BMX incursion K-6  

Friday 5 July 100 Days of Kindergarten 

Friday 5 July Last day of Term 2  

Monday 22 July Staff Development Day  

Tuesday 23 July Students return to school for Term 3 

Friday 26 July  NAIDOC Week Performance K-6 

Wednesday 31 July  School Photos 



  

 



 



 

 



 
  

 



 



 



 

 



 

 

 

 


